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PUBLIC COMMENT MEETING NOTICE 
201 KAR 06:030

A public hearing on 201 KAR 28:240 shall be held on August 26, 2025 at 10:00 a.m., at 500 Mero Street, PPC Conference Room 259SW, Frankfort, Kentucky 40601. Individuals interested in being heard at this hearing shall notify this agency in writing by five workdays prior to the hearing, of their intent to attend. If no notification of intent to attend the hearing was received by that date, the hearing may be cancelled. A transcript of the public hearing will not be made unless a written request for a transcript is made. If you do not wish to be heard at the public hearing, you may submit written comments on the proposed administrative regulation. Written comments shall be accepted through August 31, 2025. Send written notification of intent to be heard at the public hearing or written comments on the proposed administrative regulation to me, Lilly Coiner, via electronic mail to lilly.coiner@ky.gov or mail to Department of Professional Licensing, 500 Mero Street, 2 NC WK#4, Frankfort, Kentucky, 40601.
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